
  

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215 
Denver, CO 80203 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
September 1, 2017 
 
Katy Bilisoly 
Applegate Group 
1490 W. 121st Ave, Suite 100 
Denver, CO 80234 
 
RE: Leyden Pit; DRMS File No. M-1983-139; Corrective Action Extension Approval 
 
Dear Ms. Bilisoly, 
 
The Division has received and approved the request for an extension of the corrective action 
dates associated with the above referenced operation. The new corrective action dates are: 
 

1. The operator shall demonstrate that the operation is in compliance with the Office of the 
State Engineer, show evidence that the operator is taking measures to bring the site into 
compliance with the SEO, or backfill the pits to at least two feet above the groundwater 
surface by the corrective action date specified. (November 14, 2017) 
 

2. Prior to conducting any mining or reclamation activities within 200 feet of the electrical 
line infrastructure, the Operator shall provide a notarized agreement with the person(s) 
having an interest in the structure, that the Operator is to provide compensation for any 
damage to the structure. (November 14, 2017) 

 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (303)866-3567 x8116. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Michael A. Cunningham 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
CC: Wally Erickson, DRMS 
 Jason O’Keefe, City of Arvada  
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